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Carpenter Road closed for Track Repairs 
 
Genesee Township, Michigan. --- 

The Genesee County Road Commission announces that Lake State Railroad Company will 

close Carpenter Road to through traffic today, Tuesday, June 9, 2020, between M-54 (Dort Hwy) 

and Selby Street for track repairs.  The closure will last approximately 4 days. A detour will be posted 

using M-54 (Dort Hwy), Coldwater Road and Saginaw Street. Motorists are advised to allow extra time to 

reach their destination.  Please contact Lake State Railroad at 989-393-9800 if you have questions.  

                                                                                                                                                            

                                                            --- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 

 
 


